
Burton Borough School Family Weekly Bulletin 

Week beginning:  30th January 2023 

Dates for your diary 
 

Event Date and Time Event Who is it for? Location 

31st January 2023, 9:40am 

 

SEND Working Party 

 

All.  See ‘General Notices’ section to 

get involved! 

Conference Room 

 

9th February 2023, 5:00pm – 

7:30pm 

Year 8 Parents’/Carers’ Evening Year 8 New Hall 

16th February 2023, 7:00pm – 

8:00pm 

Meet the Governors All TBC depending on numbers 

 

News – for photos and daily updates, please check out our Instagram and Twitter accounts 

@BurtonBorough                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
SMART SURVEY A group of Y8 and Y10 students have taken part in a SMART survey this week 

along with the University of Birmingham. Students completed a survey on digital wellbeing 

and are wearing SMART watches for a week to monitor sleep and activity (left). We look 

forward to seeing the results of this project.  

 

Chetwynd Small School have elected a new Head of the Charity Committee (right).  This 

student will be leading the way to raise money for Chetwynd’s chosen charity. 

 
Year 10 Parents’/Carers’ Evening Two Chetwynd Platinum Status students helped at Year 10 

Parents’/Carers’ Evening this week.  They welcomed our families, handing out surveys 

and greeting them with a smile!  Thank you very much for your contributions.  We would 

also like to thank all families who came to the event – what an amazing turnout! 

 

Year 11 Your Futures Conference On 25th January, Year 11 students attended the annual 

BBS Your Futures Conference (right), where they took part in six employability workshops 

including a mock interview with feedback. The event was held offsite, at Shrewsbury 

Colleges Group and involved over 40 businesses/ employers. The students were an 

absolute credit to the school. More photographs have been shared on social media, 

including our dedicated careers twitter account @CareersBbs. Awards from this day 

will be presented in assemblies soon. 

 
Boys’ Floor and Vault Gymnast of the Year Congratulations to this student (left) who 

attended the Park Wrekin Gymnastics Club annual awards evening and won the 

Boys’ Floor and Vault Gymnast of the Year Award!  Wow!  What an achievement! 



 

General Notices – all year groups 

 
Lost coats  Below are some coats that are currently in lost property. If one of them is your child’s coat, please can the student go to the PE Foyer to collect. 

There are no names on them. 

 
 
SEND Working Party Meeting, Tuesday 31st January at 9.40am  The SEND working party comprises students, teachers, governors, parents and support staff. We 

meet half-termly to discuss ways to improve the provision for Special Educational Needs students at BBS. If you would like to get involved, please email 

karen.langford@taw.org.uk 
 

Survey NatCen and National Childrens Bureau (NCB) are designing a new survey on behalf of the Department of Education. This is a new survey of parents, 

children and young people. The survey aims to collect data on pupil’s experiences and educational performance at school, with focus on the challenges 

children may face and how these affect their education.  If you are interested in taking part, please complete the screening questionnaire at this link: 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/G2R7BHJ 

 

Law Webinar Young Professionals are running a free online webinar for any students in year 9 and above who may be interested in a career in law. This is on 

7th February from 5pm-8pm. If you are interested in this free session (which is not affiliated with the school) you can sign up at:  

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Law-Event 

 
Strike action As you will have heard in the news, the NEU Teaching Union will be holding strike action on the following days: 
 

Wednesday 1st February 2023, Wednesday 1st March 2023, Wednesday 15th March 2023 and Thursday 16th March 2023.  For more information on how this will affect Burton 

Borough School, please read the separate letter from Miss Carter detailing the information. 

 

Year 7 Notices 
Nasal Flu Immunisation If your child missed their appointment, please contact the immunisation team direct on 01743 730028  

 

Year 8 Notices 
Nasal Flu Immunisation If your child missed their appointment, please contact the immunisation team direct on 01743 730028 

 

Year 9 Notices 
Nasal Flu Immunisation If your child missed their appointment, please contact the immunisation team direct on 01743 730028 

 

mailto:karen.langford@taw.org.uk
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/G2R7BHJ
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Law-Event


Year 10 Notices 

 
French Trip to Paris Final call for passports and health cards!  Students need to bring these to the Finance office to be kept securely. 

 

Year 11 Notices 

 
Enterprise Students Students studying Enterprise have a formal external examination on Tuesday 31st January 2023.  The exam is 2 hours long and will start at 

1pm in the Sports Hall.  The examination is on Promotion and Finance for Enterprise.  Revision materials can be found on Teams in the Revision Channel for 

Enterprise. 

 

French Trip to Paris Final call for passports and health cards!  Students need to bring these to the Finance office to be kept securely. 

Excellent Student Work              Wellbeing Message 

 

  
           

For more fantastic work, please see our Twitter and Instagram accounts 

@BurtonBorough !  We have had so many students receive positive notes this 

week – well done!         

Wellbeing Message 
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